
Silver Lake Township Municipal Authority
April 25, 2022

Board Members present:  Paul Adams, Dale Tifft, Rick Holgash, and Julie Perlick.  Also present: 
Bernadette Kanna, Michael Hester

Paul Adams called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm.   

No changes to the agenda.

No business from the floor.

Julie Perlick gave the Report of the Secretary- Correspondence received - The Operator’s report for the 
past month, the Coordinator’s report for the past month, PWEA Wastewater continuing education 
events; PWEA annual technical conference announcement, Quote from Blue Book on blower.   

Julie Perlick made a motion to approve the minutes from the March meeting.  Paul Adams seconded.  
Approved.  

Report of the Treasurer – Dale Tifft reported that the whole finance committee was not able to meet.  

Julie Perlick made a motion to pay the bills.  Dale Tifft seconded.  All approved.  

Report of the coordinator – Received and reviewed by the Board.    

Bernadette Kanna gave the Report of Customer Service – The annual sewer bills are being prepared to 
be sent with the letter.  

The Operator report was provided by Michael Hester.  The samplers we got from the grant have been 
shipped.  Mr. Hester’s suggestion to move the loud blower from Laurel lake to Quaker lake was 
discussed.  The Board suggested getting a new blower and using the loud blower as a standby.  Mr. 
Hester also discussed the issue of a customer with a damaged tank.  He will attempt to repair the tank 
first and if not successful will be recommending a replacement.  He spoke to DEP today about the line 
break.  If they are in the area soon, they will do a partial inspection.  A brief report about the incident 
was received from DEP.     

Unfinished business- An executive session was held prior to this meeting to discuss real estate purchase 
with members of the Laurel Lake Association and attorneys.  

New business – None

Julie Perlick made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Dale Tifft seconded, approved.  Paul Adams 
adjourned the meeting.    


